Calaveras Amateur Radio Society
Quarterly General Meeting
At Mountain Mike’s Pizza in Angels
September 18, 2003

Twelve members met at 6 pm for pizza and fellowship. (See attendance sheet.)
President Patsy Clark, KN6XW called the meeting to order at 6:40.

Fred Soderer, WB6QVI, showed the Field Day video that had been produced by
Calaveras County Community TV. Many of us were stars.

The location for the December 6™ Christmas Party was announced as the Sierra Bible
Church in Murphys.

Larry Tusoni, KQ6XY, the owner of Goldrush World Access, was made an honorary
member of CARS. He and his firm have been instrumental in our IRLP (Internet Radio
Linking Project).

There was a short discussion about emergency services and possible training
opportunities.

Then we had considerable discussion about the recent Field Day exercise. Fred
recommended that the Field Day Chairman, besides having a food person, have a
coordinator appointed to help keep our stations from interfering with each other. The
group reaffirmed the philosophy of maximizing the set up and operating experience as
opposed to maximizing points.

President Patsy Clark, KN6XW called for officer nominations for next year. The election
will be at the Christmas Meeting December 6.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00.



